Docket No. 50-263

Mr. Bteve J. Gadler
2110 Carts Avenns
ft. Paul, Mionesota 55108

Dear Mr. Gadler:

This is in response to your letter of August 10, 1971, We forwarded

# report by Northern States Power on the discharge of radioactivity

on July 14, 1971, to the Minnesota Pollutiom Control Agency on August 3,
1971.

Direct radistion levels in the facility environs are monitored by the

ARC with thermoluminesceat dosimeters (TLD's). The ANC also conducts &
program of periodic sampling and analysie of facility effluents to verify
the licenses's re~~lts. Bavironmeuntal and effluent monitoring programe
conducted by the licensee are described in the FSAR and Techuicel Specifi-
cations for the plant. Summaries of radiocactive discharges from the plant
are presented 1o the licensee's semisnnual operating reports.

Bincerely,

Peter A, Morris, Director
Pivision of Reactor Licensing

cet! Mr., Grant Merrit
Bxecutive Director
State of Minnepota Pollution
Coat-el Agency
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